
PARK CITY MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 
HISTORIC PRESERVATION BOARD 
Silver Star Open House 
December 29, 2016 

LEGAL NOTICE 

  

Notice Posted: December 28, 2016 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the majority of the PARK CITY HISTORIC PRESERVATION BOARD 
members may be attending the Silver Star Open House event on December 29, 2016, 5:00-10:00 pm. 
The event will take place at 1825 Three Kings Dr, Park City, UT 84060. 


